

400 SOUTH AVENUE – DISTRICT/HIGH SCHOOL 718 HALL HAY – ELEMENTARY/MIDDLE SCHOOL CRIVITZ, WISCONSIN 54114

HOME OF THE WOLVERINES

12/19/12

Dear Parents/Guardians:

Recently, we had another horrifying school shooting at Sandy Hook Elementary School in the town of Newtown, Ct. We have all seen the tragedy replayed on the television and radio airwaves. This must bring, to you, thoughts of your own child's safety and the safety of other children right here, in the Crivitz School District.

This letter is to assure you that we do have safety plans in place and we do practice these safety plans in drills throughout the school year. We address the issues of fire safety and school intruders. We do lock-downs and discuss with the staff the correct procedures to follow in case of a crisis situation. We also educate the students on how they should react to certain situations as they are practiced.

We do have an emergency plan for many other possible crisis situations as well. Some examples of this may include deaths in a family, flood, suicide, natural disaster, etc. We have also added a link to our school website talking about suicide prevention and gun safety. The information comes from Marinette County. It can be found on the Crivitz website at www.crivitz.k12.wi.us. under the links, Help for Parents or Parents.

We, at the Crivitz School District, take the safety of our students seriously and will continue to practice and work to create the safest environment for our children that we can. If you ever have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact the school at any time.

Sincerely,

Jeffrey J. Walsh, Principal

Crivitz Elementary/Junior High

Jeff Bauman, Principal Crivitz High School

Patrick Mans District Administrator 715-854-2721 715-854-3755 Fax Jeff Baumann High School Principal 715-854-2721 715-854-3755 Fax Jeffrey Walsh Elementary Principal 715-854-2721 715-854-2050 Fax